THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

October 23, 1942

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

My dear Dr. Allen:

We have checked the list of College students which you sent us recently who, according to your statement, are enrolled in physical conditioning for O hours credit with the following results:

1. The following people are not College students, and their enrollments should be checked with the school concerned:

Borders, James A. Law
Cater, Robert E. Fine Arts
Malone, James B. Law
McCarty, John
Law
Zack, Melvin
Fine Arts

2. The following, according to their enrollment cards, are enrolled for 1 hour of credit:

Barker, Maurice

Buck, Richard

Buck and Tompkins are not taking ROTC and so could not substitute drill in the conditioning program.

- 3. Robert Plumb has been exempted by the committee, and his en-
 - 4. The following students are enrolled for 0 hours credit but are not taking ROTC, so they should be appearing three times a week for gym work:

Fury, Tex
Johnson, Charles
Lieberman, Charles
McLain, Kenneth
Peterson, Merrill

Ragle, Dan Russell, Robert Waggoner, John Williams, Lynn Winters, Kenneth

Ziegler, James

5. The rest of the students on your list for 0 hours credit are enrolled in ROTC and are substituting drill for part of the physical conditioning program.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean

Carf B. Xamen

PBL: dm